
 

 

A Music Update 

Mary Wrobel DKG ILSO Music Chair 

The 2023 convention in April seems a long way away and yet the Music Committee is busy 
selecting music and making plans for our next convention. And what’s a DKG state 
convention without music?   

The Music Committee is once again working to fulfill our mission of providing music for our 
in-person April 2023 convention In Oakbrook. Music adds so much to our convention, which 
is why we are looking for choir members to join our Jubilation Singers, as well as musicians 
who would be willing to play in an ensemble or individually.  So warm up your singing 
voices, dust off your musical instruments and think about joining the Jubilation Singers and 
convention ensembles. We will be providing a variety of music for all three days of our 
convention. We will be looking for volunteers to sing with the Jubilation Singers (our ILSO 
choir), as well as those willing to play musical instruments. In fact, you could even do both: 
sing with the choir and play a prelude/postlude or participate in a music ensemble.  

Please sign up on the forms in this Newscaster or contact Mary Wrobel at 
maryjwrobel@aol.com with questions, suggestions and a willingness to participate. 
Remember, Listen, Learn, Lead-with Music! 


